
Parents of Rogers City Area Schools Students:
Rogers City Area Schools will be holding, in the elementary library, an optional Title I
Annual Meeting on February 13, 2025 from 5:00 to 8:00. You will be given the
opportunity to review documentation that explains our Title I program and ask Mr.
Kowalski any questions that you might have about it. In the case of needed
transportation or childcare during your visit to the elementary library, please contact Mr.
Kowalski @ 989-734-9100 Ext. 402 in advance so arrangements can be made.


